Labrador- Grenfell

Health

For Immediate Release
March 20, 2020

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Changes to schedule for chartered Schedevac air service on
South Coast

Effective March 23, 2020, Labrador-Grenfell Health's chartered Schedevac air service to
the South Coast of Labrador and Northern Peninsula will be changing its schedule to
fly on Tuesdays and Thursdays. In addition, service to Blanc Sablon will be added to
this route to accommodate service in the Forteau area.

The service to the North Coast will maintain its current schedules, Mondays,
Wednesdays and Fridays.



